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Holiday Schedule — Monroe, NC and Columbia, KY 
Closed December 26, 2016 through January 2, 2017 
 
 
Let’s work together to plan for your December needs. 
 
You and your business are very important to Colfax Fluid Handling. So we wanted to 
share our holiday schedule this year well in advance. That way, we can plan ahead for 
your company’s needs together. 
 
Closing our operations in Monroe and Columbia from December 26 through January 2 
gives our employees extra time to celebrate the traditions of their faiths with family and 
friends during this most special time of year.  
 
And while we won’t be taking any orders or shipping any products for that one week, we 
will be working with you and your team over the next few months to identify your product 
needs in December. Our top priority is to minimize any disruption to your business.  
 
Just give your Colfax Fluid Handling contact a call with any questions or individual 
considerations.  
 
We’ll be returning to normal operations on January 3, 2017. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Darryl Mayhorn 
President and CEO 
Colfax Fluid Handling 

Colfax Fluid Handling 
1710 Airport Road 

Monroe, NC 28110 USA 
Tel: 704.289.6511 

www.colfaxfluidhandling.com 
 


